
November 15th 2016 

Darryl Dickson 
25 Rosewood Crescent 

FLETCHER NSW 2287 

Planning Services 
Department  o f  Planning a n d  Environment 
PO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I support  the  Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project (Application No. 
SSD 6612). 

I have been  employed b y  Daracon group for over 14 years. I believe I speak 
on behalf  of  m a n y  of  the  employees when I say t h a t  we rely on Martins 
Creek Quarry for many  o f  our  projects, and  also for ou r  jobs. I don't  work 
directly a t  Martins Creek, b u t  the  projects I work on  rely o n  materials 
available f rom Martins Creek Quarry a n d  our  jobs a n d  projects would b e  at 
risk should t h e  expansion n o t  proceed. 

As one o f  the  8 0 0 +  employees o f  Daracon, I support  the  Martins Creek 
Quarry Expansion Project. 

I have no t  made  any reportable political donations. 

Kind Regards, 

Darryl Dickson 


